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Department to appear at  
water use efficiency hearing 

The House Agriculture and Water Resources committee will hold a public hearing in Canberra on 
Thursday, 7 September for its inquiry into water use efficiency in Australian agriculture.  

The Department of Agriculture and Water Resources will give evidence to the inquiry for a second 
time. 

House Agriculture and Water Resources committee chair, Rick Wilson MP, discussed the hearing: 

“The Committee has collected some interesting and compelling evidence over the last few months. 
As we approach the end of the evidence gathering phase of the inquiry, we now provide the 
department with an opportunity to address some of the issues and concerns raised in submissions 
and discussed by witnesses at public hearings”.  

 

Public Hearing details 

Date: 7 September 2017 
Time: 12.15pm – 1.30pm 
Location: Committee Room 1R2, Parliament House, Canberra 

 

Track this inquiry 

Media enquiries: 
Mr Rick Wilson MP (O’Connor, WA), Chair of the Agriculture and Water Resources committee 
(08) 9842 2777 (Andrew Brosnan) 

For background: 
Standing Committee on Agriculture and Water Resources 
(02) 6277 4500, agriculture.reps@aph.gov.au, www.aph.gov.au/wue 
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